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CUTS WILL AFFECT SERVICES

Aberdeenshire UNISON Branch is deeply concerned at the potential impact of the Council’s proposed budget cuts on the services our members provide.

Kate Ramsden – Branch Chair said “UNISON has said from the outset that cutting the public’s services is not the right way to deal with the debt and will in fact make things worse.  Aberdeenshire, like every Council has been put in a very difficult position by the unfair and unjust policies of the ConDem Government at Westminster and the knock on effects for Scottish spending.   However make no mistake, if 900 jobs go, people’s services will be seriously affected.

“Aberdeenshire was the best performing Council in Scotland last year so we are not in this position because of waste and inefficiency.  Why should Aberdeenshire folk pay the price for the crisis caused by the bankers?”  asked Kate.

Inez Teece – Branch Secretary added “We recognise that this is an extremely worrying time for all our members and we will continue to work with Aberdeenshire Council to minimise the impact of the cuts.

“The Branch will be meeting with the members in the new year to gauge their reaction to the cuts and to discuss how best to protect jobs and services.”
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